
 

STATE OF NEBRASKA INTENT TO AWARD LETTER 08/25/2014 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

 
Date:  March 27, 2017 
 
To:  All Vendors  
 
From:  Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality 
 
Subject: RFP Number 5513Z1 
 
 

This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request 
For Proposal that the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for 
conducting a study to examine the status of State of Nebraska solid waste 
management programs being administered by the Department of Environmental 
Quality in order to make recommendations to modernize, revise, and perhaps 
merge such programs, regarding litter and waste reduction to: 
 
 
ENGINEERING SOLUTIONS & DESIGN        

 

 

 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 
The final scores for the companies that interviewed are listed below. If you have 
questions or need additional information please contact Records Management at 
NDEQ using ndeq.records@nebraska.gov. 
 
  

ENGINEERING SOLUTIONS & DESIGN       157.90                        

 
SCS ENGINEERS                                           153.17     
 
HDR                                                                 145.52        
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